
 

 

 

 

RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY,Hinjewadi 
 
 
 
 

Circular No :RIAH/044/AY 2022-23 

Date :8th September,2022 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

 

RIAH Wishes you all Happy World literacy day. 

 

How fortunate we are that we know the skill of reading and writing ! 

 

Literacy is very important, and education need not be imparted in just schools. We must 

develop a culture of reading as it takes a child a long way. Books need to be made a part of 

the environment a child grows up . 

A true bibliophile knows the value of a book and most would go to any extent to share the 

joy of reading. If you have a stock of abandoned old books, which once regaled you, helped 

you through a rough patch, or brought a smile to your face, then it is time to pass on the 

feeling. 

Today on the occasion of World Literacy Dat We  urge you  to donate old books and reading 

material for the underprivileged children. 

RYANITES can submit books to their classteacher on Monday. 

 

When we give cheerfully and accept gratefully, everyone is blessed… 

 

 
 
Warm regards, 

Sonika Kochhar Girotra 
 

 
Principal 
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